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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Northern Maine Community College is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the NMCC ECE Childcare Center at Northern Maine 

Community College in Presque Isle, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read 

aloud by Northern Maine Community College at 2:00 p.m. October 6, 2023. 

 

Renovation of Penobscot Hall, a former 2-story dormitory building, into a 

new Childcare Center. The project is made up of but not limited to exterior 

improvements and interior improvements including space reconfiguration, 

new interior walls, doors, windows, finishes, elevator, fire protection, 

mechanical, plumbing, electrical and other Work indicated in the Contract 

Documents. 

 

An Optional onsite Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 10 AM on 

Wednesday, September 13, 2023 at the project site. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 
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